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10th August  2017 St Scholasticaõs School 

        NEWSLETTER 
Dear Families, 

 

Feast of Mary MacKillop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday was the feast of our own Australian saint, St Mary of the 
Cross. Mary MacKillop continues to inspire us with her deep faith and 
her commitment to bringing Godôs love to the world. This is embodied 
in her now-familiar words, óNever see a need without doing something 
about itô. This is a challenge to all of us to more consciously 
think about our responses to those in need and to the temptation to 
pass by without doing anything to help. Another of Maryôs lines that 
strikes me forcefully is: óFind happiness by making others happyô. It 
reflects her selflessness and provides another challenge for how we 
live our lives.   (Directorôs News ï CEM 4

th
 August 2017). 

 
Grandparents and Special Friends Day 
Our wonderful Grandparents / Special Friends Day was another fan-
tastic day. We had a record number of grandparents / special friends 
attend the morning and it was great to see how excited our students 
were when their family and friends came into their classroom.  Special 
thanks to Noelene, Fran, Donna and Katherine for their efforts with 
the morning tea which was well received by all. To finish the wonder-
ful morning together, a special mass was celebrated in the parish 
church. We had grandparents / special friends travel from far and 
wide and so please pass on my thanks once again. All in all it was a 
great morning and one that the students and teachers really enjoyed. 
 

     UP COMING EVENTS 

August 

¶ Fri 11th  ..  ..  

1. 2.30pm 3/4M Assembly  

2. Movie night Boss Baby 

¶ Sun 13th August 11am 3/4 family 

mass 

¶ Mon 14th Bakers delight lunch  

¶ Tues 15th Feast of Assumption 

11am Mass  

¶ Wed 16th 11am 5/6D Mass 

¶ Wed 23rd 11am 1/2KM Mass 

¶ Fri 25th Book week celebration 

¶ Sat 26th August Trivia night  

¶ Tues 29th Prep 2018 Transition 

Visit 2.30-3.15pm 

¶ Wed 30th 1/2CC  Mass 

September 

Fri 1st  ..  .. 

1. Fatherõs day breakfast and stall 

2. 2.30pm 3/4S Assembly 

¶ Mon 4th Subway lunch 

¶ Wed 6th Eucharist Refection day 

¶ Fri 8th 2.30pm 5/6DS Assembly 

¶ Sun 10th September 11am Sacra-

ment of First Eucharist 

¶ Wed 13th 11am Prep Mass 

¶ Fri 15th Spelling Bee  

¶ Fri 22nd Footy day & End of Term 

3  - 2pm dismissal  

 

Looking ahead  

Fri 20th October School Concert 
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Fatherôs Day Breakfast  

On Friday 1st September 2017, the school will be holding its annual Fatherôs Day Breakfast. This will be a 
great opportunity for dads to have breakfast in the company of their child/children. It will be a great start to the 
day and so please consider starting the day with your beautiful children. Please ensure that you send your 
note back for catering purposes together with the $10 per family payment. 

 (If your child/renôs father cannot attend the breakfast, then we encourage them to invite a significant other 
male such as their grandfather, uncle or a family friend etc). 

If there are any mothers who can help on this morning, your time would be greatly appreciated. We 

ask all parents to refer to the attached flyer 

An important part of the day is the Fathersô Day Stall. The students love to purchase gifts on this day so 
please send your child along with some money.  There will be a notice coming home very soon. 

 

Year 3/4 Family Mass Sunday 13
th
 August   

Year 3/4 Family Mass is this Sunday 11:00am.  All school families are welcome to celebrate Mass together as 

the community of St. Scholasticaôs. 
 

Movie Night 
Movie night is tomorrow night Friday 11

th
 August 2017. Tickets can be purchased at the door @ $6 each.  A 

fun night awaits.  
 
Chocolate Drive 
Thank you to all our families who have sold their box of chocolate and returned the money.  If you are unable 
to sell the chocolates, please return the box a.s.a.p. as there will be other families who are able to sell them. 
Should you sell only part of the box ï no problems. Simply return the left over chocolates, fill in the sticker on 
the side of the box and the money raised and the job is done. The Parents and Friends thank you for your 
support of this major fundraiser.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woolworths Earn and Learn is on again !! 

Earn and Learn from Woolworths is back and the school is ready to accept your stickers. The last time we 
were a part of the program, the school was very fortunate that from your generosity, we were able to purchase 
a large amount of sports equipment and teaching and learning resources.  

Please share this information with your family members as the more stickers that we accumulate, the greater 
opportunity we have to purchase a variety of goods. Sticker sheets have  been  sent home so please help us 
by collecting as many as you can.  Earn and Learn will run from 26th July to 19th September 2017.  When the 
sticker sheet is full, post in the collection box at the  school office and collect a new sheet. Extra copies are 
available on skoolbag app.    

 

 

 

 

 

Cake Stall 

A big thank you to all the 5/6 families who provided such mouth-watering goodies for our cake stall last Mon-
day!!  Thanks too, to those who always support the cake stall by making purchases. 
All proceeds go to raising funds for our school's ICT equipment. 
There are whispers about next term's CAKE STALL BONANZA!!!!!! Stay tuned folks!!!!!!!!  Annie Lawrence 

 

 

 

@StSchols1 

Contact us :   

Email:  principal@ssbennettswood.catholic.edu.au  

School Website:  www.ssbennettswood.catholic.edu.au 
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Snag lunch helpersð thank you 

Thank you again to the parents who helped with another successful snag lunch. It is always such a buzz for us to 
see the kids smiling excited faces on snag day.  Allan Garner thank you for cooking and cleaning the bbq and 
to  Roselle Atendido, Isabella Yeh, Debbie Barber, Mel Iacuone, Anna Katich and a warm welcome to Cheryl Shi 
for serving the snags and some great laughs. 
Regards Anna and Mel 

 

Sick Children 

As part of the legal requirement of recording children absent from school, a phone call to Marie at the office would 
be greatly appreciated if your child is away for the day. The number of the school again is 9808 7279. Thank you to 
all families that have been phoning to give us this important information. You can also contact us through the 
skoolbag app.   

 

Trivia Night Saturday 26
th
 August 

Tickets are selling now at the office. A note has gone home asking for donations for hampers for the  trivia raffle, 
please hand in any donations to the front office.   If you did not receive the flyer collect one from the school office or 
on skoolbag. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Jennifer Rohan, Principal 

 
 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

EBees Vs Vermont Vultures 
  

Our two tallest players Ambrose and Patty were out with bad 
colds, so the Vultures were taken on by our Fab Five ï David, Fra-
ser, Jude, Mathew and Zac. 
We had beaten this team in the past but a few lucky shots from 
their players and they won 21 to 17. 
If there was another few minutes on the clock, we would definitely 
have tied the game. 
Great team effort from the boys ï 100% from each player. 
  
Next Bake stall sale ï why not ask your parents if you can make 
these Basketball Cookies.  All you need is your favourite biscuits, 
orange and black icing, and a piping bag   

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

STARBURSTS 

 
Wow! What a game. The girls were 
playing last season's grand final win-
ners, they roared out of the blocks to 
take a solid lead at the first quarter.  
The opposing team fought back like 
Geelong in the 1989 grand final to set 
the scene for a nail biting last quarter. 
Fully rehydrated, the girls found their 
form to score the winning goal and 
lock in a 20 to 19 win.  Great job girls. 
"Grill'd Awesome Effort Award to Alys-
sa Picone (Jessica's older sister) 

  
  

Minties Wrap 
We had a good game on Monday,  
despite  losing 4-2 to the Livingstone 
Roses. Jack scored all 4 goals and 
Thomas was awarded the Grilled 

Award. 
Well done to all! 

NETBALL NEWS 
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Dear Families,  
 

On Friday we welcomed many of our grandparents and special friends for a morning to share and participate in the 
community of St. Scholastica's.  We gain great enjoyment from showing all that we do with our grandparents and 
special friends. Our special friends and grandparents share with us their wisdom, stories and humour that enriches 
our lives and enables us to develop our strong family values.   

RE NEWS 

Tuesday the 8th August was the Feast Day of Mary MacKil-
lop and was commemorated by a special liturgy for the 
whole school lead by our Religious Education leaders Ber-
nadette and Xavier .  
Mary MacKillop is our patron Saint that shows how to walk in 
the footsteps of Jesus by her caring and selfless works .We 
remember and pray to Mary to help us see that we too can 
carry on her work . 
 
Blessings 
Silvana Dimattina REL 


